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CRRA Expands Fall Electronics Recycling Schedule; 

Collections Added in Waterbury, Hamden 
 

HARTFORD, Conn. – The Connecticut Resources Recovery Authority has added more dates to 
its fall series of household electronics recycling collections. 
 
The full remaining schedule includes: 

• Saturday, Oct. 23, in Waterbury, 9 a.m. to 1 p.m. at Naugatuck Valley Community 
College, 750 Chase Parkway. This collection is open to residents of Mid-Connecticut 
Project-member towns only. 

• Saturday, Oct. 30, in Hamden, 9 a.m. to 1 p.m. at Hamden High School, 2040 Dixwell 
Avenue. This collection is open to residents of Hamden, Wallingford, North Haven, 
Cheshire and Meriden only. 

 
Those interested in participating should call their city or town public works departments to see 
whether their towns are eligible and which collection will accept their recyclables. 
 
The Connecticut Resources Recovery Authority is a quasi-public agency whose mission is to 
work for – and in – the best interests of the municipalities of the state of Connecticut. CRRA’s 
new board of directors and new management team develop and implement environmentally 
sound solutions and best practices for solid waste disposal and recycling management on behalf 
of municipalities. CRRA also runs environmental and recycling educational programs through its 
Visitors Center and Trash Museum in Hartford and Children’s Garbage Museum in Stratford. 
For more information about CRRA and its activities, visit http://www.crra.org. 
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